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Dear Clients, Partners and Friends,  
we are pleased to update you on the current situation in Iraq as follows: 
 
Newsflash 
►Resumption of Customs procedures for Duty and Tax Exemption Letters from 2016: 

We are pleased to inform you that Umm Qassr Customs received a letter of South Region 
Customs today, 23rd Jan which says that the clearance of shipments with valid DEL & TEL for 
contracts signed prior to 1st Jan 2017 can be proceeded. 
 
South Oil Company has already started with sending shipping documents to Umm Qassr port 
customs for registration so.  
 
Others Ministries like Ministry of Electricity/Health/Agriculture etc. have not started yet.  
It is expected that they will start within the next couple of days as well. 
 
Now we are checking with related offices for the process and how to proceed.  
Most likely the Ministries might issue a preference list which shipments can be cleared first.  
 
However, due to the high backlog of shipments at Umm Qassr port we expect delays in the 
clearing, loading and transport process. We are trying to proceed with our clients’ shipments as 
quick as possible and will keep all posted later within the next days.  
 

Thank you for your attention.  

Yours sincerely, 
M.G. International Transports GmbH 
 
Disclaimer:  
All rights reserved, it is not allowed to copy or make use of part or the information without our written approval. The information in this 
publication are based on today’s information and are subject to change without notice. Details are given without responsibility.
 


